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I came to the Renton meeting yesterday and was pleasantly surprised at how many 
people were there and how many people spoke.  I couldn't stay long enough to take 
a turn so am e-mailing.

As a member of Sierra club for over 30 years you already know how I feel--the 
speakers said it all.

So my comment--I pay extra per month on my bill for solar and wind.  After 
listening to speakers for an hour and a half yesterday, I am wondering if my money 
is really going towards cleaner energy or if it is going to coal.  I suspect it is just 
being lumped all together.  Am I wasting my money?  Tell me honestly.

Bonnie Scott
Ravensdale
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